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I am writing in testimony in Support of LD 929 - An Act to Increase Access to
Medical Cannabis for Seniors and Veterans.

Seniors and veterans deserve easier access to alternative medicine. Many seniors face
challenges such as limited mobility, making it difficult to attend necessary doctor’s
appointments. Additionally, the process of obtaining a medical card can be
complicated, especially for those who struggle with technology.

This bill offers a practical and reasonable solution to these barriers, ensuring seniors
and veterans have better access to their chosen method of treatment. I believe this
approach is both compassionate and necessary, and I encourage its passage.



